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UPCOMING EVENTS 

March 
3rd: Infravation call launch  
19th: Infravation Steering 
Group meeting 
20th: Infravation 2014 Call joint 
information and brokerage 
event 
25-26th: Transformers Project 
meeting 
27-28th: ROSANNE project 
management meeting 
   
April 
4th: FEHRL Supervisory Board 
(FSB) 
14-17th: FEHRL at TRA2014 
16th: FOSTER-ROAD meeting 
  
More events at 
http://www.fehrl.org/calendar 
  

  

MAIN HEADLINES 

   
First ERA-NET Plus 
Infravation newsletter now 
published 
   
Save the date for FEHRL's 
25th Anniversary!  
   
Sign up for the FEHRL 
newsletter today   
   

Good start to the year 
   
Dear Reader,    
   
Coinciding with my arrival in Januay, we have started the year 
with a new FEHRL Supervisory Board (FSB), led by President 
Stefan Strick from BASt. He is supported by two Vice-Presidents, 
Hélène Jaquot-Guimbal (Director-General of IFSTTAR) and Gerald 
Waldron (Managing Director of ARRB), as well as Past-President 
Claude Van Rooten (Director-General of BRRC) and financial 
supervisor, Andrzej Urbanik from IBDiM. This new team has already 
met twice, including in January at TRB, to set the agenda of key 
topics for FEHRL, which include FEHRL's 25th anniversary on 13th 
November 2014 and future vision for the Association.  
  
FEHRL is well known for developing Strategic European Road 
Research  Programmes (the latest being SERRP V), and roadmaps 
such as Forever Open Road (FOR) and FORx4, and is now in the 
process of moving these from a conceptual to operational phase. 
Thus, we are busy coordinating proposals for Horizon 2020 and 
implementing our international cooperation and programming by 
bringing to life the Cooperative Agreement signed with our 
Associate member FHWA in September 2012 through both the 
current Infravation and MIRIAM 
programmes.  
   
Come and learn more about these 
developments at the FEHRL stand (B1) 
at the Transport Research Arena 
(TRA2014) from 14-17th April in Paris. We 
will also have an invited session on FOR on Thursday 17th April 
from 2-4 p.m., featuring key FEHRL members involved in 
developing FOR, so we look forward to seeing you there!.       
  
Read the FEHRL news from January and February below or at 
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New FEHRL Secretary-
General in place as of 2nd 
January 2014 
  
More news at  
http://www.fehrl.org/news 
   

  

USEFUL LINKS 

Please log in to 
http://www.fehrl.org to view: 

 Opportunities 
 File Zone 
 My Profile  

 

http://www.fehrl.org/news and do not forget to contact us 
(catherine.birkner@fehrl.org) to give your feedback or comments. 
You can also follow more news about FEHRL on FEHRL's social 
media channels - Twitter, Facebook and Linked In. 
   
Thierry Goger 
Secretary General 

 

 

 

  

 

  Other FEHRL news from January/February 2014 
   
Fourth INCRIS newsletter for February 2014 now published  
TIILUP Prologue Scoping Study now published 
Two new CEDR reports now published 
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